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Diary Dates 

September  

1st  - INSET DAY 

(staff training) 

2nd— School starts for Autum term 

October  

9th— Flu Vaccinations REC-Y6 

 

Classes for September 

2025 

Nursery— Miss Howard 

Reception– Mrs Tuck 

Year 1– Mrs deSouza 

Year 2– Mr Hoque 

Year 3– Mr Simmonds 

Year 4– Miss Naseer 

Year 5– Miss Pallatina 

Year 6– Miss Rook 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of the academic year, I want to extend a heartfelt 
thank you to all our parents and carers for your continued support. This 
has been our most successful year yet, with our external data exceeding all 
previous years and many areas performing above national averages - an 
outstanding achievement for our school community. 

Attendance has also improved on last year, which is fantastic to see. This 
success is a true reflection of everyone working together – staff, parents, 
and pupils alike. 

Well done and thank you for being such an important part of our journey. 

As this academic year comes to an end I have some special mentions I 

would like to make. 

Firstly, a big thank you to Mrs deSouza and Miss Walters, who stepped 

into the role of SENCO and DSL whilst Mrs Dell was on Maternity leave. 

Mrs deSouza and Miss Walters have both been brilliant in advocating for 

what is right for the children at North Walsall and ensuring they have the 

best provision. Thank you both so much! 

Secondly, I would like to say a heartfelt thank you and goodbye to Miss 
Pritchard and Miss Dysart, who will be leaving us at the end of this term. 
They have made a wonderful contribution to our school, and they will be 
greatly missed by both staff and pupils. I wish them all the very best in 
their next chapter and every success for the future. 

Thirdly, I’d like to send our warmest wishes and congratulations to Miss 
Halls and Mrs Randall-Williams as they both begin their maternity leave. 
This is such an exciting time, and we’re all thrilled for you both. Enjoy every 
moment of this special journey - we can’t wait to hear your news and look 
forward to welcoming you back when the time is right. 

A warm welcome back to Mrs Dell- it’s lovely to have you back with us 
after your maternity leave! We hope you had a wonderful time.               
And finally, a big congratulations to Mr Tipton who has been made perma-
nent as Assistant Principal and Miss Naseer who has been made perma-
nent as Class Teacher! Both very well deserved roles.                               
Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable summer.                                                   
See you back on 2nd September 2025.  

Mrs Khera 
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Weston Super-mare 

What a day! The children were fantastic, the staff 

were fantastic, the day was fantastic, there is no 

more to be said.   Thank you to every one . 

Ice cream Treat! 

A big Thank you to Mrs Khera for our ice 

creams on Friday last week. It has been very 

hot in school and was a well needed cool down 

for us all. 

Summer Fayre 2025 

Our Summer fayre was a great success and we 

have raised £850.  

 



Year 6 Leavers 

A Final Good Bye and Good Luck! 

As you move on to the next exciting chapter of your jour-

ney, we want to say how proud we are of all you’ve 

achieved. You have shown resilience, kindness and de-

termination every step of the way. 

With love and best wishes, Everyone at NWPA. 
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Sports Day 2025 
It was so lovely to have so many parents join us 
for sports day this year and for many of them to 
also take part in the day. We thank every one for 
their support. 
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Clubs Autumn 1 

PE Autumn 1 

Are you worried about food over the 

Summer period? 
Walsall North Food can help: 

Pelsall Methodist Church, 

Chapel Street, 

Pelsall, 

WS3 4LN  

Midlands Langar Seva can help: 

MLSS Community Centre 

501 Bloxwich Road 

Walsall 

WS3 2XA 

07903 400179  


